Subject: “Little Treasures” Fundraising Sale is Back — Nov 14th!
Dear Tait Families,

Thank you for attending our 1st PAC meeting of this school year. Meeting minutes can be found
through this link. Please check out and reach out to us at rjtaitpac@gmail.com if you have any
questions.

A couple of dates and announcements:

e Apple pickup will be on Wed, Oct 22nd. Pickup details will be shared closer to the date.

e The PAC team is committed to offering healthy, family-friendly fundraising options. We
are bringing in Neufeld farms “Chicken and More” fundraiser soon. Please check out
the attached flyer for dates and more!

e ‘“Little Treasures” Fundraiser is Back — Nov 14th! Keep reading to find more details.

e Movie Night is scheduled for Nov 28th. Stay tuned!

“Little Treasures” Fundraising Sale

We’re excited to announce that RJ Tait PAC’s “Little Treasures” Fundraising Sale is coming
back this falll Mark your calendars — the event will be held on Friday, November 14th, from
2:00 to 4:00 PM in the school gym.

This year, we’re focusing on children’s toys and books only. We kindly ask families to donate
items that are new or in excellent condition — perfect for another child to enjoy! It's a great
chance to share your goodies, find holiday treasures at amazing prices, and support our
school community.

Please fill in this form to let us know how you would like to contribute.

e Donation: We’'ll be accepting donations from Thursday, Nov 13th to Friday morning,
Nov 14th. Please pack your unwanted/unused toys and books in advance and get ready
for the donation dropoff.

e Volunteers We need helping hands for Accepting and Sorting donations, Gym
setup, Sales and cleanup. Detail time frames are listed in the form.

e New This Year: Rent a Spot! Families now have the option to rent a spot for $20 and
sell your own items directly. (Limited to 10 spots — first come, first served!) If you're
interested, please fill the form and email us at rjtaitpac@gmail.com to reserve your
space.

We look forward to another fun and meaningful event that brings our community together while
promoting sustainability and school spirit. Thank you for your continued support!

Warm regards,

Ava Zhou, PAC Chair
RJ Tait Elementary PAC
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FUNDRAISING

CHICKEN & MORE FUNDRAISER

We are getting ready to start our
Neufeld Farms ‘Chicken & More® Fundraiser. We will be sending out an email
with a fundraiser link as well as a paper handout soon!
Save the date and get ready to fill your freezer with meats and treats!

We are raising money for:

Student programs/field trips etc.

Delivery will be on:

November 17 @ 2:30

Watch for our fundraiser email & flyer on:

October 24, 2025

www.neufeldfarms.ca
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